
See the diagram below for the location of these
works.

Community Update July 2025
Project number: h3732

Upgrading Omrah Avenue to Nicklin Way

Artist impression of two-way cycle track and pedestrian pathway which follows the length of the corridor. 
Illustration is indicative only.

Construction Notification
In preparation for upgrades to the Bowman Road
and Gosling Street intersection, Council will soon
start works on the relocation of overhead
powerlines in the area. 
The relocation of Energex powerlines will be
undertaken in two stages. 

Works overview 
Stage 1
Council’s electrical contractor, Trafflec, will install
new underground electrical conduits and pits. 
Stage 1 works are expected to start on 28 July and
be completed by August (weather and site
conditions permitting).
Stage 2
Energex will relocate existing overhead lines and
power poles. Some existing overhead lines will
move to underground as part of this relocation. 
Timing for Stage 2 works, as well as any impacts
to power supply will be confirmed by Energex
following completion of Stage 1 works.

What to expect during Stage 1
Stage 1 works will take place during the day,
between the hours of 6.30am and 5.30pm,
Monday to Friday and are not expected to have
any major impacts to our community.



2021 Community feedback
sought 

Late 2022
Detailed design tender
awarded and detailed
design started 

2022-2024 Stakeholder Interest Group
(SIG) meetings conducted

Late 2023-2025 Detailed design progressing
with EPBC approval 

2024 Early works for Section 1
undertaken

May 2025 Corridor design finalised

July 2025 Construction tender
released for CTCU corridor

Late 2025 Final SIG meeting

Late 2025 Construction starts on total
CTCU corridor

Late 2027 Construction anticipated to
be completed for CTCU

Further information 
The project team will continue to keep the
community informed as this vital piece of
transport infrastructure is progressed. 
• Visit Council’s website (search CTCU)
• Contact the project team via email:
CTCU@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au
• Or register to receive updates by subscribing for
construction notifications.

All information about the project is accurate at the time of

distribution. Project outcomes including design, works and

dates may be subject to change due to circumstances beyond

Council’s control.

Project timeline What to expect cont. 
Electricity and telecommunications services will
be maintained. Minimal noise impacts are
expected. 
For community safety, some changes to
pedestrian movements will be required with
alternative pathways and signage in place as
required. 
At times stop and go traffic and partial lane
closures may be required for short periods with
traffic control in place. Speed limits will be
reduced to 40km/hr around the works area.
Delays to travel times are expected to be minimal.

https://www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/council/planning-and-projects/infrastructure-projects/caloundra-transport-corridor-upgrade-project
http://sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/?utm_source=sunshine%2Bcoast%2Bcouncil&utm_medium=website
https://our.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/LP=179?utm_source=sunshine%2Bcoast%2Bcouncil&utm_medium=website

